
YETI NEWS
We are GREEN!!!!Families!

We have HUGE NEWS!!!!!!

The Colorado Department of Education School Performance Framework,
or SPF, measures aspects of what we know makes a great school – such
as how much students have improved their scores on state tests from
year to year. The SPF allows DPS to know where a school is making
progress and to identify areas to focus on for improvement.

For the first time ever, Bear Valley International School is a GREEN
school. This means we have met state and district expectations in
Reading, Writing, Math, Science and our ACCESS test for our Multi
Language Learners!!!

Families, this is HUGE news for the Bear Valley Community. We have
been recognized in the district for our gains and you can be assured that
your student is attending a school that is making gains for your students.

We are in the planning stages of a Community Picnic. We are definitely
going to CELEBRATE THIS HUGE SUCCESS!!!!!

I am incredibly proud of the work we have done at BVIS. THANK YOU for
your support and trust in us always doing what is best for your students,
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Students at BVIS should arrive by 8:40 am, seated by 8:50 am with necessary
materials, promoting responsibility and discipline for a productive learning

environment. Parents' support is essential, and BVIS provides morning
routine assistance to aid in education and future goals.

ATTENDANCE MATTERS!

https://www.cde.state.co.us/accountability/performanceframeworks
https://bearvalley.dpsk12.org/


Mark your calendars and join our first
Collaborative School Committee meeting on

Thursday, September 26th at 5:00 pm

These meetings allow all our community stakeholders to
share your feedback and ideas for improving our school

and supporting our community. 

We need to hear your VOICES!

COLLABRATIVE SCHOOL COMMITTEE  - WE NEED U!

YETI NEWS CONTINUED...
Please remind your child:

              Breakfast and Lunch at
           school is FREE for everyone!

        To bring a reusable water
bottle from home as we have

several bottle filling stations
throughout the school!

Our community has been hard at work
building digital citizenship skills for safe

Chromebook use. It's crucial to ensure
students are #yetiready to be responsible

with the district-provided device.
Note that fees of up to $100 may be charged

for vandalism or deliberate damage.

Chromebooks

FROM THE NURSE UPCOMING DATES
FRI 9/27 - NO SCHOOl - ALL DPS 
TUE 10/8 - Fall Choir Concert
WED 10/9 - LIfetouch Re-takes!
OCT 10th-14th - NO SCHOOL ALL DPS 
WED 10/23 - Fall Band Concert!
TUE 10/29 - 4-7pm Fundraiser @ McD’s
@ 5550 W Dartmouth Ave.


